
Plastic Eggs, Candy and Small
Toys  Needed  for  Easter  Egg
Hunt for Marine families
The city of Costa Mesa and the Costa Mesa Military Affairs
Team are currently seeking donations of medium and large size
plastic eggs, individually wrapped pieces of candy and small
toys for the children of the City’s adopted 1st Battalion 5th
Marine Regiment.

The collected candy and small toys will be used to stuff the
plastic eggs for the children at the Marine unit’s annual
Easter Egg Hunt held at Camp Pendleton.

Since the 1/5 Marines are deployed and will not be able to
celebrate Easter with their families, the Easter Egg Hunt will
help provide a festive event for the children.

Donations  of  age-appropriate  small  toys  will  be  greatly
appreciated. Suggestions for toy donations include yoyos, toy
soldiers, ball and jacks, stickers, erasers and bling rings
which will fit inside of plastic eggs.

The age groups this year are:
2 years and under
3 to 5 years
6 years and over

Donations can be dropped off at City Hall in the foot locker
located in the lobby until Friday, March 18, 2016.
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For further information, please contact Dan Baker in the CEO’s
Office at (714) 754-5156.


